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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day is held every February all around the 

world. Last year over 170 different countries celebrated 

the day! Safer Internet Day is a chance to think about 

any worries we might have about using technology and 

the internet, but it’s also about celebrating all the 

fantastic things technology can help us with. 

 

The children thought about the fact that although there 

are lots of incredible things to do online, the internet 

isn’t perfect and sometimes people use it in ways that 

are not safe, kind or responsible. We discussed ensuring 

that the children communicate any worries they have 

with their trusted adults. 

 

All of the classes took part in a Philosophy for Children 

(P4C) session to discuss a scenario about Online Safety, 

and then completed a variety of activities in class. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 10/2/2025 

Nursery Rosen – 81.0%  

Reception Donaldson – 87.3% 

Y1 Butterworth – 97.9%  

Y2 Thomas – 91.5% 

Y3 Mackesy – 95.7% 

Y4 Dahl – 96.0% 

Y5 Dickens – 96.7%  

Y6 Shan – 95.3% 

 

 

Be an expert learner 

There have been lots of exciting activities taking place in school this week: 

EYFS- Nursery have been doing lots of amazing learning about ‘Traditional Tales’. 

KS1- Well done to Year 2 for an amazing class assembly about ‘Lila and the Secret of the 

Rain’. We loved their drama, singing and dancing! 

LKS2- Year 4 have been doing some excellent writing this week about ‘Rainforests’. 

UKS2- Well done to Year 6 for working so hard this half term in their Booster classes. 
 

    

 

Reminder 

Don’t forget we are now closed for the February Half Term holiday. We will reopen on 

Monday 24th February and look forward to seeing you all then. Have a lovely week!  
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       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Foozi- for being able to cross his legs independently! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Zaafira- for amazing progress in her reading! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Aleena- for being a money mastermind! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Musa- for working really hard on his story! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

Aasiyah- for always working hard in everything she does! 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Shammas- for always doing the right thing and working hard in 
all subjects! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Ishaaq- for finding his voice in lessons! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Uzair- for his fantastic gymnastic abilities! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


